MEMO

TO: Municipal Services Committee
FROM: Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works
DATE: September 12, 2019

SUBJECT: Rocky Bleier Run artwork for street name sign.

Rocky Bleier Run is being reconstructed in 2019 as part of the Oneida Street Bridge of Jones
Park Project. Alderperson Martin requested that the Department of Public Works Sign Shop
create something unique for this street name sign.

We reqﬁest that this design be approved for use on the project.
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